
R.J. West-Sells, P.Eng.
Director of Parks & Engineering Services

District of North Vancouver

355 West Queens Road
North Vancouver
British Columbia
V7N 4N5

Telephone 604 990 2450
Fax 604 9877185
Web www.dnv.org

June 18,2001

File: 8620-30/06

Mr. Bill Maurer
2403 Riverside Drive
North Vancouver, BC V7H 1 V8

Dear Mr. Maurer:

Re: Riverside Drive -Proposed Traffic Calming

Thank you for your letter dated May 17, faxed on June 17, 2001, expressing concern
for the possible use of Traffic Calming devices such as speed humps along Riverside

Drive.

We will take your comments into consideration as part of the Riverside Drive Traffic

Calming community review process, currently underway.

Staff will make a recommendation to Council in early July 2001 on the Riverside Drive
Traffic Calming Plan, and residents will then have an opportunity to make a

presentation to Council.

Yours truly,

Ken Krueger

Transportation Planning Dept.
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